
President’s Newsletter   April 18, 2023 

Gentlemen, just some quick information on Monday play, past events and where we are 
headed. 

Bill Gorgone our Tournament Director and his Committee put together a great Member-
Member and Member-Guest Tournament at Palm Desert Resorter C.C.  There were 2 days of 
golf, followed by an evening event with a catered dinner here at Trilogy, which included the 
players’ wives, and a great time was had by all.  Thanks to everyone who participated. 
Congratulations to Dennis Tramer / Valledor the winners of the Tournament shooting a 181, 
followed up by Barnhart / Mizulo 182 and Sweet / Sabatini 182.5.  I want to thank everyone 
who helped in putting together a wonderful Tournament, especially Rich Mercatante for 
hosting the social get together on Sunday and Rutherford and Baldwin for handling the Pari-
Mutuel betting.  

Monday Play: Be sure to check our TLQMC Web site as Dennis Asher our Monday play 
Coordinator will be changing the locations of play occasionally during the summer. If we do not 
get enough signed up by Friday, the event will be cancelled so sign up early.  

The next upcoming Tournament is the Dry Heat in August. A “GREAT” event with information 
soon to be coming.  

This has been an interesting year with all the Men’s Club has gone through - scrambling to find 
a golf course for our events and our Monday Play, but it has been a fun year all in all.  As the 
Snowbirds are now leaving or preparing to leave, we wish you a great summer and look forward 
to seeing you in the Fall. Maybe we will have some good news about our golfing situation by 
then.   

Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
 


